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From: Phillip Ashcraft
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Monday, January 30, 2023 2:24:26 PM


Dear City Council City Council,


I am asking you to oppose Ordinance 230092. This ordinance to tear up bike lanes that have
already been paid for and installed would be a waste of money and ignoring a huge portion of
KC Citizens. Why would anyone rely on the council for future KC projects if completed
projects will be uprooted because a few business owners refuse to make their own
accommodations. Many of us in KC use these bike lanes & this would remove the safest way
for us to get through this area on bike.


Regards, 
Phillip Ashcraft 
4280 Bridger Rd
Kansas City, MO 64111
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